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Lunch Menu September 17 - 21 
Monday - Cheeseburger, pickles, green 
beans, potato wedges, mixed fruit, milk  
Tuesday -  Spaghetti and  meatballs, 

parmesan cheese, green beans, garlic bread, 
sliced peaches, milk  
Wednesday - Taco (hard or soft shell), shredded cheese, 
shredded, lettuce, applesauce, milk  
Thursday -  Cheese coney, fries, mixed vegetables, 
pineapple, milk 
Friday -  Pepperoni pizza, mixed green salad, garlic bread, 
jell-o squares, milk  

Important Dates 
Sept. 20  School Committee mtg. 6:30 
     PTA Board mtg. 7:30 

Sept. 21   7th/8th grade High ropes at Camp Campbell 
     Gard 
Sept. 28 Midterm reports for Trimester 1 go home 

From the Desk of Mr. Metz  
 Dear St. Catharine Parents,   

  

•Walk-A-Thon 

Our major school fundraiser this year will be a Walk-A-
Thon on Friday October 5 th . We will have plenty of fun 
and games along with various incentives to help ensure we 
reach our goal of $12,000. All the proceeds from this 
fundraiser go directly to offsetting the enormous cost 
of running our school. Through the generosity of the 
ESAP foundation we have the opportunity to have our 
funds matched by 1.5 times whatever we raise, (up to 
$12,000). Therefore, if we can raise $12,000 the ESAP 
foundation will match an additional $18,000, bringing our 
total to $30,000.  I am asking each family to make every 
effort to contribute at least $90 in order to meet our 
goal. Many families here at St. Catharine are very 
fortunate to be receiving EdChoice Scholarship money 
thus avoiding the cost of paying tuition, therefore I am 
asking you to be as generous as possible to this 
important fundraiser.  Thank you in advance.   

•Parish Picnic 

The parish picnic has been scheduled for Friday 
October12 th  at Stickers Grove.  All our school families 
are invited to spend a fun filled night socializing with 
other families and friends. Admission is free, bring your 
own non-alcoholic drinks and a side dish or desert to 
share. Grilled meats, plates, utensils, etc. will be 
provided.  

•Uniform Violations 

I have noticed some students are straying a little from 
the dress code.  For your convenience I have attached a 
copy of the dress code to the back of this weekÕs cougar . 
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•Morning Procedures 

Please be mindful that when you are dropping your 
children off in the morning they need to exit the car on 
the curb side, not into the street. Also, if children are 
being dropped off or picked up on the other side of the 
street they must go to the crosswalk to cross the 
street. If you drop off on the school side and wish to 
turn around, do not turn around in driveways, instead you 
may go through the school parking lot and exit onto 
Meyer Place.  This is only for morning drop off, not 
afternoon pickup.     

     Mr. Metz 

Seton Grade School Nights 

ItÕs #GameTime! Seton High School invites grade school 
girls to join us for GRADE SCHOOL NIGHTS this Fall! 
Soccer fun kicks-off at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, Sept. 17 at 
the PAC. JV Plays at 5:00 p.m. and Varsity plays at 7:00 
p.m. Dress in all-out neon colors!! All grade school kids 
get in free! We hope to see you for games, giveaways, 
cheers and fun! #TimeForSeton  

Mercy McAuley High School 
Holds Grade School Sports 

Nights in September 

Mercy McAuley High School, located at 6000 
Oakwood Avenue in College Hill, will hold two Grade 
School Sports Nights in September for grade 
school girls interested in experiencing the athletic 
programs at Mercy McAuley. Grade school girls who 
attend will receive free admission to the games, will 
enjoy snacks and giveaways, and will learn cheers 
with current Mercy McAuley students. The 
upcoming sports nights include: 

 ¥Grade School Soccer Night: Wednesday, 
September 19 (Please note this is a revised date 
from what was previously communicated.)- Game 
and festivities for grade school students begin at 
6:15 p.m. at the soccer field in the back of the 
school. Varsity Soccer takes on St. Ursula at Mercy 
McAuley. 

 ¥Grade School Volleyball Night: Thursday, 
September 27 - Festivities for grade school 
students begin at 6 p.m. in the cafeteria. Game 
starts at 6:30 p.m. in the gym. Varsity Volleyball 
takes on Seton at Mercy McAuley. 

Any questions about the Grade School Sports 
Nights can be directed to Alli Miazga, Recruitment 
& Admissions Coordinator, at (513) 681-1800 or 
miazgaa@mercymcauley.org. 

Mercy McAuley High School Holds Women 
Who Inspire Event  

Mercy McAuley High School will celebrate and honor 
several women in our community at the 2018 Women Who 
Inspire event on Thursday, October 18, 2018, at Mercy 
McAuley High School, located at 6000 Oakwood Avenue 
in College Hill. The honorees will tell the personal stories 
of their journeys, challenges, courage and commitment. 
The honorees include: Diane Egbers, Founder, Grant Us 
Hope; Megan Fischer, CEO & Founder, Sweet Cheeks 
Diaper Bank; Kimberly Halbauer, Senior Vice President 
and Managing Director, Fifth Third Bank; Kelli 
Kolkmeyer, RN, Bone Marrow Transplant, Cincinnati 
ChildrenÕs Hospital Medical Center; Lakshmi Kode 
Sammarco, MD, Coroner, Hamilton County; and the 
Cincinnati Sisters of Mercy involved in education.  
Registration and the reception will begin at 6 p.m., and 
the program will get started at 7:30 p.m. Tickets are on 
sale now and can be purchased at an early-bird rate of 
$25 until October 1. After October 1 tickets will be $30 
per person and $35 per person at the door. Student 
tickets are $10. To register, please visit 
www.mercymcauley.org/inspire or call Karen Williams at 
513.681.1800 ext. 1149 or email 
williamsk@mercymcauley.org.  
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Registration for High School Placement Test 
and Prep Course at Mercy McAuley High 

School Now Open 

The High School Placement Test (HSPT), which is 
required for admission to Mercy McAuley High School, 
will be held at all Catholic High Schools on Saturday, 
Nov. 17. The test will be offered to 8th grade girls at 
Mercy McAuley High School, located at 6000 Oakwood 
Ave., from 8:30 a.m. Ð noon on Nov. 17. Eighth graders 
taking the test may select three high schools to which 
their results will be sent. There is a $30 fee to take the 
HSPT. Register to take the test at Mercy McAuley at 
www.mercymcauley.org/HSPT. 

To help eighth grade girls prepare for the test, Mercy 
McAuley High School is offering a High School Placement 
Test Prep Course at Mercy McAuley on the four 
Saturdays before the test. Taught by Mercy McAuley 
science teacher, Mrs. Cindy Werner, the class reviews 
academic content, teaches study skills, and helps ease 
anxiety toward the test. Students should attend all four 
sessions, as different material is covered each day. The 
classes are Oct. 20, Oct. 27, Nov. 3, and Nov 10, from 10 
a.m. to noon. There is a $75 fee for the 4-class series. 
Space is limited, and registration is required. Register 
for the prep class at www.mercymcauley.org/HSPTPrep. 

Mercy McAuley Offers 8th Grade Shadow 
Days 

Eighth grade girls are invited to experience all that 
Mercy McAuley High School has to offer at an 8th 
Grade Shadow Day. Students will be hosted by a Mercy 
McAuley Student Ambassador for the day and will sit in 
on classes, meet teachers and students, tour the school, 
and experience what it is like to be a Mercy McAuley 
Wolf. On the Shadow Day, parents of the 8th grade 
students who are shadowing that day are invited (but not 
required) to attend a 30-minute informal session with 
the schoolÕs Principal and/or President from 7:45 - 8:15 
a.m. This session provides 8th grade parents with an 
opportunity to meet and talk with school leaders, and ask 
any questions. Register for a Shadow Day at 
www.mercymcauley.org/Shadow. 

Any questions about Shadow Days, the High School 
Placement Test, or the HSPT Prep Course can be 
directed to Alli Miazga, Recruitment & Admissions 
Coordinator, at (513) 681-1800 x2272 or 
miazgaa@mercymcauley.org. 

Mercy McAuley High School Holds Two Open 
House Events 

Mercy McAuley High School, located at 6000 Oakwood 
Avenue in College Hill, will hold two Open House events 
for prospective students of all grade levels and their 
families. The Open House events will be held on Sunday, 
October 7, from 1 Ð 3:30 p.m., and Thursday, November 
8, from 6 Ð 8:30 p.m. Pick the date thatÕs most 
convenient for you. Guests will receive student-led tours, 
will learn about Mercy McAuleyÕs academic, athletic and 
arts programs and extracurricular activities, and will 
meet Mercy McAuley leaders, faculty, staff and 
students. Refreshments and giveaways will be provided. 
To save time at check-in, please pre- register at 
www.mercymcauley.org/OpenHouse. 

Any questions about the Open House events can be 
directed to Alli Miazga, Recruitment & Admissions 
Coordinator, at (513) 681-1800 x2272 or 

miazgaa@mercymcauley.org.     

LaSalle News 

Veteran Appreciation Night 

All military veterans are invited to attend the La Salle 
varsity football game on Friday, September 21 with free 
admission with a military ID (military hat or shirt is 
acceptable).! All members of the military will be 
recognized in a pre-game ceremony including a military 
color guard from VFW 10380.! Kick off is 7:00; pre-game 

ceremonies start at 6:40.    

La Salle Shadow Day Registration Open 
! 
Attention 8th graders - Sign up now to schedule a 
shadow visit at La Salle High School! Spend the day with 
a current La Salle student and see what its like to be a 
Lancer for a day. Shadow days are available on Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday from 8:00 am - 2:40 pm. 
!Go Beyond the Brotherhood. !Experience La Salle. 
!Register now online at www.LaSalleHS.net/Admissions. 
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Admission Information Night 

La Salle is hosting free and open Admission 
Information!Nights!on October 15 and October 23 in the 
Media Center.! From 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm, Jake Pucci, 
Director of Admissions, will discuss the application and 
admissions process as well as general La Salle 
information. From 8:00 pm - 8:30 pm, Lisa Claypool, 
Intervention Specialist, will discuss La Salle's 
intervention and student support service program.! No 
reservations are needed. 

Grade School Students Invited to 
Upcoming Football Game 

! 
Lancer Football invites all grade!school!students to 
attend the game on Friday, September 21 at 7:00 pm in 
Lancer Stadium with FREE admission. !Wear your Red 
and White to cheer on your Lancers! 
! 
All students interested in band are encouraged to 
participate with the band as part of the Grade School 
Night.! Pre-registration is required.! Contact Band 
Director Angelo Sylvester at asylvester@lasallehs.net 
for more information. 
! 
All students interested in cheerleading are encouraged 
to participate with the cheerleading squad as part of the 
Grade School Night.! Pre-registration is required.! 
Contact Cheerleading Coach Shauna Walsh at 
scwalsh5@gmail.com for more information. 

Grade School Students Invited to Upcoming 
Soccer Game 

The Lancer!Soccer!team invites all grade!school!students 
to attend Grade School Night on Tuesday, October 2 at 
7:00 pm.! Watch the Lancers take on GCL-South rival 
Moeller at Lancer Stadium with FREE admission.! Wear 
your Red and White to cheer on your Lancers! 
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Dress Code for Boys, Grades K-8 
Please Note:   
The principal reserves the right to use discretion regarding the dress 
code 

• A white or navy-blue shirt must be worn.  The shirt can be dress or 
golf style with long or short sleeves.  It should have a collar.  Solid 
white turtlenecks or mock turtlenecks may be worn. 

• If a t-shirt is worn under the shirt, it must be solid white.  No colored 
t-shirts or printed tees are allowed. 

• Shirts must be tucked in with the exception of gym or recess. 

• Corduroy or twill dress pants in navy blue or khaki are worn.  Pants 
cannot be denim or jeans type material.  Pants may not have rivets 
or pockets down the leg.  If there are belt loops, a belt must be 
worn.  Belts must be plain black, brown or navy in color.  No 
sweatpants are permitted.  Belts are not required for male students 
in grades K and 1. 

• Dress and cargo shorts only in navy blue or khaki may be worn during 
the months of August - October 31 and April 1 - June 1 and as 
announced by the principal.  The length of the shorts should be 
fingertip length or longer when standing.  

• A sweater, sweatshirt or hoodie of solid navy blue, gray or white may 
be worn.  The color must be solid.  St. Catharine hoodies or 
sweatshirts may be worn in place of the sweater.  

• Socks must be worn and they must be solid navy blue, black, gray or 
white. 

• Gym shoes and dress shoes may be worn.  No military, cowboy or 
construction-type boots or sandals are permitted. 

• Boys may wear a watch, religious jewelry and one post earring.  Any 
other type of body piercing is prohibited. 

• Hair length must be above the eyebrow and collar.  Hair must not be 
extreme or distracting (administratorÕs discretion). 

• Jackets, windbreakers, coats, etc. may be worn outdoors and may be 
brought to the lunchroom.  They are not to be worn inside the 
classroom. 
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• No toiletries may be brought to school (after shave, etc.) except 
deodorant which must be a solid or roll-on and unscented. 

Dress Code for Girls, Grades K-8 
Please Note:   
The principal reserves the right to use discretion regarding the dress 
code 

• A white or navy-blue dress blouse or golf style shirt must be worn.  
The blouse may be long or short sleeved.  It must have a collar.  
Solid white turtlenecks or mock turtlenecks may be worn. 

• If an undergarment is worn, it must be plain white.  No colored 
printed undergarments are allowed.  Plain white t-shirts may be 
worn under blouses.  Colored or printed tees are not allowed. 

• Shirts and blouses must be tucked in with the exception of gym or 
recess. 

• Girls in grades K-6 may wear the school plaid uniform jumper.  
Jumpers must be fingertip length or longer when standing.  Girls in 
grades 6-8 may wear the plaid skirt; it cannot be more than 2 
inches above the knee.  Girls may wear black or navy-blue shorts 
under their jumpers/skirts as long as the shorts do not show below 
the hem of the skirt. 

• Corduroy or twill pants in navy blue or khaki may be worn.  Pants 
cannot be denim or jeans type material.  Pants may not have rivets or 
pockets down the leg.  If there are belt loops, a belt must be worn.  
Belts must be plain black, brown or navy in color.  No sweatpants are 
permitted. 

• Dress or cargo shorts/skorts in navy blue or khaki may be worn during 
the months of August Ð October 31 and April 1 Ð June 1, and as 
announced by the principal.  Shorts must be fingertip length or longer 
when standing.  If shorts are worn under the skirt, they must not go 
past the hem of the skirt.  Capri pants in navy blue or khaki may be an 
option for shorts. 
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• A sweater, sweatshirt or hoodie of solid navy blue, gray or white may 
be worn.  The color must be solid.  St. Catharine hoodies or 
sweatshirts may be worn in place of the sweater.  

• Leggings, tights and stretch pants in solid colors of navy blue, black, 
gray or white may be worn under the jumpers and skirts.  All leggings 
must be plain without decoration or writing.  Regular navy blue or 
khaki uniform pants may be worn under the skirts or jumpers also. 

• Socks must be worn, and they must be solid navy blue, black, gray or 
white. 

       

Dress Code Girls, Grades K-8 (continued) 
• Dress shoes or gym shoes may be worn.  No high heels, sandals or 

boots. 
Snow boots may not be worn during the school day.  Students must 
change from boots to shoes upon arrival at school. 

• Girls may wear a watch, religious jewelry and one pair of post 
earrings.  Any other type of body piercing is prohibited.  Girls may 
not wear other necklaces, bracelets or rings. 

• Hair must not be distracting or extreme. Hair sprays and gels may not 
be brought to school.  Headscarves, bows, hats and bandannas are not 
permitted. 
Navy blue, black, grey or white headbands may be worn.  If beads are 
worn in hair they must be minimal (principalÕs discretion) and they 
must be solid navy blue, black, grey or white. 

• Purses may not be brought to school. Use a backpack instead. 

• Only clear nail polish may be worn.  Nail polish may not be brought 
to school. 

• Make-up may not be worn.  Make-up and other toiletries, perfumes 
and scented lotions may not be worn to school or brought to school 
except deodorant which must be either a solid or roll-on unscented. 

• Jackets, windbreakers, coats, etc may be worn outdoors and may be 
carried to the lunchroom.  They are not to be worn inside the 
classroom. 
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741.8480

264.1775

¥ Soccer Instructional Programs for 2 years old and up!

¥ Soccer Leagues for All Ages - Recreational & Competitive!

¥ New Futsal Leagues for ages 8 yrs. t o 16 yrs!

¥ Soccer Leagues for Adults Year-Round!

¥ Lacrosse Leagues & Training! 

¥ Flag Football Leagues for both Youth & Adult!

¥ Indoor Softball Leagues for Men & Coed!

¥ T-Ball for Ages 4-6!

¥ Field Rentals, Parties & Banquets!

5770 Springdale Rd.  •  Cinti. OH. 45247  •  IndoorSoccerCity.com

5255 St. Rt. 128  •  Cleves OH. 45002
RiversEdgeIndoor.com


